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IPA Announces Greenhouse Gas Reduction Fund Solar for All Funding to Expand  
ILSFA Community Solar 

 
      February 4, 2025  

The Illinois Power Agency, in collaboration with the Illinois Finance Authority, has received a portion of the 
federal funding awarded through the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency’s (“EPA”) Greenhouse Gas 
Reduction Fund (“GGRF”) Solar for All program. This funding will expand the Illinois Solar for All (“ILSFA”) 
Community Solar sub-program budget for the current 2024-2025 Program Year, supporting ILSFA 
community solar projects.  
 
Additional information detailing funding allocations and requirements is currently in development and will 
be released soon through an additional communication.  
 


